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The Oregon government continues to create bills that make thousands of law abiding 

citizens criminals overnight. These devices were legally obtained by Oregonians. 

Oregon doesn’t have the crime rate to justify these laws, and there are other 

solutions that can be implemented that don’t strip the rights of law abiding citizens.  


